
Calling all 5 year olds!

Kindergarten Registration 
at Burnt Mills Elementary School

Welcome to Burnt Mills Elementary School!

On Friday, March 21 and Thursday, April 10, Burnt Mills Elementary will hold 
Kindergarten Registration events for all children turning 5 years old by September 1, 
2025 .

Appointments are available from 9:30 a.m. until 2:30 p.m., and will last approximately  
30-45 minutes for each child. 

During Kindergarten Registration, parents will have an opportunity to meet our staff and 
receive and/or complete mandatory paperwork. Incoming kindergarteners will be able to 
visit and experience a classroom during the event. 

Children who will be 5 years old between September 2, 2025 and October 15, 2025 may 
be eligible for Early Entrance to Kindergarten (EEK). To register for Kindergarten 
Registration, please use the links below to  select ONE date:

RSVP for April 10: Registration for April 10

For any questions about registration or EEK, please contact Shirline Juggins, Attendance 
Secretary, at 240-740-7320 or Shirline_O_Juggins@mcpsmd.org. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSerNu8eB2iCBiHKF8Xtoi8q7ExvAyJfe66oE8sBH4olw5v8SA/viewform?usp=sharing
mailto:Shirline_O_Juggins@mcpsmd.org

